


OFFICIAL SENSITIVE - Personal privacy 

Rule 102(6) requires the AER to maintain a public register of Part 10 exemptions. Barring 
personal information, details in your submitted Part 10 application forms and responses in 
your emails may be published on the register along with this response.  

Please contact  if we can assist further. 

Yours sincerely 

Executive General Manager,  
Consumers, Policy and Markets Division 

Sent by email on: 22.08.2025 




